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HOMESTAKE MINING COMPANY
PO BOX 98
e RETURN ORIGINAL T0 PDR, HQ:

February 3, 1988

CERTIFIED MAIL: P 562 229 54.

Mr. Harry Pettengill, Chief
Licensing Branch 2

Uranium Field Recovery Office

US Nuclear Regulatory Commission
750 Simms Street, Suite 100
Lakewood, Colorado 80215

Re: License Number SUA-1471
Docket No. 40-8903

Dear Mr. Pettengill:

Please find enclosed a check in the sum of $150.00, which
was inadvertently omitted from the letter sent to you by
Homestake Mining Company dated January 29, 1988. The check is
to cover processinji costs.

Please accept my apologizes for any inconvenience this may
have caused you.

Sincerely yours,

-
HOMESTAKE MINING COMPANY

Ctuad & Krnids [ fy

Edward E. Kennedy
Director of Environmental

Affairs
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